
  

   
 

Are you a voluntary, community or 

faith sector organisation in Croydon? 

Tell us your views about the support 

you need. 
 

Healthwatch Croydon, working with the Croydon Voluntary and 

Community Sector Leadership Board (VCSLB) and One Croydon 

Alliance, are conducting research about the voluntary, community 

and faith sector (VCFS) in the London Borough of Croydon and would 

be very grateful if you could complete this survey.  

 

This will help the team understand the important work as well as the 

challenges that are faced by organisations in the VCFS that serve the 

residents in this borough. All responses will be assessed to contribute 

to a final report and any quotes will be presented with anonymity.  

If you have more feedback to give, you can opt to continue 

discussions in a one-to-one conversation at the end of the survey. 

 

Please complete by 6 September 2024 via: 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/VSCFCroydon2024 
 
 

 


